From: [<emalil address removed>] On Behalf Of Linda Poole
Sent: March 11, 2016 4:37 PM

To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE)
Cc: catherine.mckenna@parl.gc.ca

Subject: Pacific Northwest LNG project on Lelu Island

As a Canadian and a resident of British Columbia, | am opposed to the Pacific
Northwest LNG project on Lelu Island. The eventual carbon footprint resulting from this
project is large and unacceptable:

«5.28 million tons of CO2 pollution per year from the facility itself

« 6.5 to 8.7 million tons of CO2 from expanded fracking operations

« In total, that's equivalent to all the cars and trucks in B.C. (14 Mt)

« This one project would crank up B.C.’s emissions by 18 to 22 per cent

Please know that the reduction of carbon production, now, is my family's top priority. |
believe that we, as human beings and as Canadians, have an obligation to future
generations to be stewards of the Earth, and that we have no right to economic benefit
that comes at the cost of environmental damage.

Thank you,

Linda Poole
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